
 

We cordially invite you to be our guest for an educational presentation 
 

Recent Advances and Best  
Practices in Stroke Care 

 

Adnan H. Siddiqui, MD, PhD, FAHA 
Vice-Chairman & Professor of Neurosurgery 

State University of New York at Buffalo 
Director, Neurosurgical Stroke Service, Kaleida Health 

Director, Training & Education, Jacobs Institute 
Director, Toshiba Stroke & Vascular Research Center, UB 

   

Nyathappa Anand, MD 
Stroke Center Medical Director 

Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center 
 

Don Collure, MD, FACEP 
Assistant Medical Director 

ER1 Emergency Department, Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center  
 

Monday, November 3, 2014 
Registration and Dinner at 6 p.m. (1800) 

 Program at 6:30 pm. (1830) 

 

Shawnee Volunteer Fire Co. 
3747 Lockport Road, Sanborn  

 

Certificates of Attendance will be provided 
 

To register, call (716) 278-4604             


